A community committed to academic and personal success for every student



MEMO TO: BOARD MEMBERS

FROM: JOHN SIMPSON

DATE: JUNE 8, 2017

RE: BOARD GOALS

This Monday night, the Board will discuss and determine its goals for the 17-18 school year. As part of this process, the Board will consider priorities of the recent past as well as those emerging cuurently. Following the session and in an effort to narrow the scope of our work, we intend to have no more than 3-5 focus areas for the 17-18 school year.

Some of the one-time and "ongoing" priorities to be included in the discussion are:

- Student achievement
- Innovation
- Staff salaries and benefits
- Technology
- Preschool scholarships/Early childhood learning opportunities
- Hixson additions and renovations
- ADA issues
- Moss Field improvements
- Communication
- Financial Sustainability
- Comprehensive Facilities Plan
- Equity including student performance

RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION.... no action required.